
E-invoicing mandatory for taxpayers with turnover over 

INR 20 crore from 1 April 2022 

The Central Board of Indirect Taxes and Customs 
(CBIC) has notified that registered businesses, having 
turnover above INR 20 crore, will have to mandatorily 
issue e-invoices for business to business (B2B) 
transactions with effect from 1 April 2022.


